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 The A&P Committee has not met since February.   Since the Building has 

been closed, all members of the staff have been paid their salaries, and the 

Pastors and Steve Kauffman have been making efforts to enable members of 

the staff use their talents to serve the Church, even remotely. 

 

 Russ Brown submitted his resignation.   When the building is reopened, 

it will be appropriate to consider creating a new position for the oversight of 

the facilities. 

 


